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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Saturday, June 15, 2019 11:38 AM


To: Barry Thom


Cc: Maria Rea


Subject: PWA Comments


Barry, here is a google drive link to the comments. Let me know if this works.


We also have them filed on the ROC drive address below, if you have access to that.


U:\PWA Review\PWA Review Comments


NMFS Draft Comments (1).zip


--
Howard L. Brown

Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


The linked image cannot be 


displayed.  The file may have been 

moved, renamed, or deleted. Verify 

that the link points to the correct 

file and location. 
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